
 
 
 
October 25, 2017 
 

Facilities, Transportation, and Newport Regional School Report 
 
Transportation: 

• All buses are operating at this time.  
• Resignation of Joe Groat as bus driver. Position has been posted. 
• All maintenance men will be driving or monitoring from October 31st on until a new driver can be found. 

We are contacting districts to see if someone who is part time for them is seeking a full time driver position 
that we could recruit. 

• We are also looking into the situation where we do not have enough drivers and having to have someone 
come back and run a second late route to get students home.  

• Jeep has been recovered. It had a slightly different color pattern upon its return. Mr. Turner is handling 
the insurance aspect.  
 

Facilities: 
• HVAC airflow balancing will be completed either after school hours or on weekends. Should finalize later 

this week.  
• Front entrance has been completed. Once playground has been inspected it will be opened for Head Start. 
• Blinds installed at NIS. All outside rooms should now have them.  

 
Newport Regional School 

• Interviewing math interventionist for NRS. Will work at NRS on Tuesday and Thursday and will be 
available to sub throughout the district on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

• Student numbers are remaining around 20 – 24 per day so we are not seeing the fluctuation we had last 
year at this point.  
 
 


